GREAT LAKES CHAPTER, VCOA MINUTES OF APRIL 27, 2013 MEETING MICHIGAN CAFÉ – HENRY FORD MUSEUM

Present:

Rob & Carol Clarke
Gary & Terri Cooper
Ray & Cathy Geesin
John & Janet Mendler
John & Nancy Northup
Jim & Joyce Webb
Hunter Wright (by telephone)

Since we were not able to have our January or March meetings because of inclement weather, we held a brief business meeting at our lunch break during our spring dust-off.

Our first order of business was the installation of officers:

President – James Webb Vice President – Hunter Wright Co-treasurers – John & Nancy Northup Secretary – Daryl Tammen

Co-Treasurer Nancy Northup reported a current checking account balance \$1,839.04.

A mid to late September fall color tour was discussed. Hunter Wright agreed to pursue.

Hunter also suggested the possibility of having license plate frames made up with the club name and/or logo. These could possibly be used as prizes at future events. Hunter agreed to investigate costs.

It was agreed to hold our next regular meeting on Tuesday, May 21, at 6:00 p.m. Hunter will contact Crippen Volvo to determine if they would be willing to host our meeting. Watch your email for further news on location.

Respectfully submitted,

John

John Northup (In lieu of Daryl Tammen)